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Finish Strong

We are at the time of year where the days get longer, the weather is nicer, and the sun 

shines just that much brighter! It can become a little easier to use excuses for why you’re not 

getting things done like you should. However, I think of this is a time to work hard, but play 

hard. 

I know we all are getting busy with Spring activities like concerts, soccer, yardwork, 

among many other things. But, it’s important to remember what we are here for first, school. 

Please sit down with your children and talk about the importance of finishing these last 7 

weeks of school strong. I’m sure with the extra sunlight and nice weather everyone will be 

able to find the time to focus on school and enjoy themselves in the nice weather.

Have a wonderful April.

Thank you,

Mr. Jim York

Principal, O’Neill Elementary School



A Few Announcements...

● While winter seems to have gone away to hibernate, that does not necessarily it is short 
weather every day. If your child wears shorts to school, please ask him or her to bring 
sweatpants or wind pants with him or her to school, just in case it is still cold outside at recess 
time! 

● If your child is/will be gone from school, please contact the office so we can know about your 
child’s whereabouts. 

● Many of our students have been wearing sweatshirts to school on a regular basis, which is 
great. But, after two or three days of continuous wear, the sweatshirts can become dirty and a 
bit smelly. Please remember to wash those sweatshirts periodically.

Eagle Way Minute

The Eagle Way isn’t just an expectation at school. It’s also an 
expectation throughout life, including on the playground and at 
the park. That said, here are some tips for doing things the 
Eagle Way during play time.

● Be Safe-Make sure the surroundings are safe to play.
● Be Respectful-Put away what I take out.
● Be Responsible-Show good sportsmanship.



Upcoming Dates

April 4th---2:30 Dismissal for Staff PD

April 11th---2:30 Dismissal for Staff PD

April 12th---Soundsational Singers perform in Lincoln

April 13th---Doughnuts with Dudes @ 7:15 am

April 15th-April 18th---Spring Break

April 19th-22nd---BOGO Scholastic Book Fair in the Elementary Library 

**NOTE DATE CHANGE**

April 19th---Family Reading Night @ 6:00 pm **NOTE DATE CHANGE**

April 20th---Long Johns with Ladies @ 7:15 am

April 21st---Throwback Thursday (Dress in clothes from a different decade)

April 25th---2:30 Dismissal for Staff PD

April 28th---Kindergarten Field Trip to Norfolk

April 30th---Neligh-Oakdale Honor Band
















